
BOARD PROTOCOL 

1. Members should call the Board president if unable to attend a Board meeting. 
 
2. Members should call  the committee chair or appropriate administrator if unable to 

attend a committee meeting. 
 
3. The Board president or designee will be the official spokesperson for the Board to 

the press. Members remain free to express their personal opinions. 

4. A Board member who receives concerns involving school personnel and or 
operations should refer that person to the appropriate staff member or the 
Superintendent. 

5. As a matter of courtesy, Board members shall seek answers to their questions 
prior to the Board meeting.  
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